=l McADAMS

April 26, 2024

RE: Arden Senior Living (SDP-24-01)
To Whom It May Concern,

On behalf of the developer, please consider this letter as a formal request to withdraw SDP-24-01 from the Town of
Rolesville as this project will no longer be moving forward. We greatly appreciate the diligent work the Town of
Rolesville Development Services staff has performed to cooperate with the developer and applicant. We look
forward to potentially working in the Town of Rolesville in the near future.

Please reach out to Juan Montes or Jim Lindsey should there be any questions or concerns. Thank you.

Sincerely,
MCADAMS

WM

Juan Montes
Assistant Project Manager, Residential
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